
FARMDALE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
PRESCHOOL CONNECTIONS 

2022-23 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Farmdale Elementary School Preschool Connection sessions are ready to 
begin for the 2022-23 school year.  Sessions are held at Farmdale 
Elementary School from 12:50-1:30PM.  The first session will be held in 
November and the program will run through March.   
 
A parent and their preschool age child, who will be attending kindergarten at 
Farmdale next August, are invited to share in the sessions.  Due to limited 
space, please plan for only 1 adult to attend with the preschooler.  
 
Each month the program will feature information that will support the 
transition to kindergarten. Children will enjoy participating in story time and 
an activity.  In addition, the children will take home a new book to enjoy. 
 
Please see the back of this flyer to view specific dates and session topics for 
the 2022-23 school year.  The Literacy Team and FES faculty look forward 
to meeting you and your preschooler! 
 
Sincerely, 
The FES Literacy Team 
 

PLEASE DETACH FORM BELOW AND BRING IT TO THE FIRST SESSION. 
Cut Along the Line Below 

 
 
PARENT NAME(S)_______________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS______________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE NUMBER_______________________________________________________ 
 
NAME of PRESCHOOLER ATTENDING____________________________________ 
 

 



FARMDALE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
PRESCHOOL CONNECTION 

Schedule for 2022-23 
12:50-1:30 PM 

 
 

November 1st   Early Literacy: What does is look like?  
 
December 6th Speech and Language Development  
 
February 7th Fine Motor Skills / Writing  

March 7th   Bus Safety & Bus Ride 

March 16th  Kindergarten Orientation (6:30 PM) 

 

Week of March 27th – March 31st  Kindergarten Screenings 
(More information and Sign Up will be available mid-March) 

    
 

 
 

Please join us for as many sessions as your schedule allows! 
 
 
 
 
 

 


